
 

 
 

 

May 2024 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

End of Year Reward Trip- Laser Zone and 4D Golf 

We are writing to inform you that we would like to take your child on a trip to Xscape on Monday 15th July 

2024. We will all be playing a game of laser quest & a game of mini golf- staff included! The trip will take 

place during school hours, leaving at approximately 10.30am and returning at 2.25pm. They will make 

their way home from school in the usual manner. We will update you if anything delays our return to 

school on the day, via text and/or phone call. 

The trip has been planned to reward the students for their hard work this academic year. We will be 

discussing with the students how the criteria to attend the trip will be based on the following three things: 

• Good Behaviour 

• Good Attendance  

• Good Punctuality 

 

Students who have had issues with persistently being late, poor attendance and negative behaviours will 

be given a fresh start after half term. We would like them to finish the year on a positive note.  

Unfortunately, if your child does not meet the above criteria, they will be unable to attend. This will be 

communicated to you over the course of the half term. We really would love to take every student with us, 

so please ensure you support your child in ensuring they are on time and attend school everyday and 

follow BE FAIR.  

There will be no cost to you as school will be covering the cost of the activities and travel.  Please ensure 

you give consent for your child to attend the trip via School Gateway by Friday 5th July 2024.  

Please ensure your child wears suitable clothing for running around. Sports clothing is ideal. This includes, 

sensible shoes, no heels e.g. trainers; a waterproof coat as we will be walking from the minibus to the 

centre. Please ensure they have a bag (rucksack is ideal) which they can carry their own belongings, lunch 

and a water bottle.  

We will not be going in any of the other areas, so please ensure your child does not bring any money. 

They will not be able to purchase items from the café either, so please ensure they have a water bottle 

which we can refill at laser zone with water. 

We are really looking forward to taking the students as they have worked hard this year and it will be a 

lovely way to end the year.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

A Sahman    

Miss A Sahman     

KS3 Resource Provision  


